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Reg. No. WO231-01 

Re: Rep. No. WO231-01 - Landfill at Nevitt 

Dear Ms. Lenehan 

ronrnental Protection Agency 
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Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
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County Wexford, Ireland 
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LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Thank you for your letter of 22"d October, received by the Agency on 23'd October 2008 regarding 
the above referenced application for a waste licence by Fingal County Council. 

I wish to assure you, at the outset, that the rumours which are circulating in your locality, are 
untrue. As you are aware the Board (of the Agency has requested the applicant, Fingal County 
Council, to submit further information after which an oral hearing will need to be held to give all 
parties an opportunity to give consideration to this further information. 

In light of this, the statutory deadline by which a final decision will issue on this application has 
been extended to 26" February 2009. The Agency will do its utmost to complete its consideration 
of the application by this date. 

Yours sincerely 

9 'Programme Manager 
. Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


